
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
SOUTHERN DISTRICT OF FLORIDA 

 
 

 

      OFFICE CLOSING 
Due to significant construction noise, the Intake section 

of the Bankruptcy Court [Miami Division] 
will be CLOSED on Friday, April 21, 2023. 

The Intake section will reopen on  
Monday, April 24, 2023.   

For emergency filings, please visit the court website at 
https://www.flsb.uscourts.gov/node/1466 

for Alternate Filing Options. 
For assistance you may also call Clerk’s Office staff at 

(305) 714-1800. 
 

If you have an emergency  
and/or are in need of immediate assistance, please 

contact one of the divisional offices at: 
United States Courthouse 

299 East Broward Blvd., Room 112 
Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33301 

(954) 769-5700 
 

Flagler Waterview Building 
1515 North Flagler Drive, Suite 801 

West Palm Beach, FL 33401 
(561) 514-4100 

 

https://www.flsb.uscourts.gov/node/1466

